
Jay  Sawczak  Receives
Subcontractors  Trade
Association’s  2019  Young
Professionals Award
Jay Sawczak of Farrell Fritz has been selected to receive a
2019 Young Professionals Award from the Subcontractors Trade
Association’s Young Professionals Committee.

Sawczak  was  honored  on  April  11  at  the  50th  Annual
Construction  Awards  Dinner.

The Young Professionals Award is designed to honor innovative
individuals  that  are  emerging  throughout  the  building  and
professional services industry.

Sawczak, a Hoboken, NJ, resident, earned his J.D. from Rutgers
Law School and his B.S. from the University of Vermont.
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